
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                           FOIA #22-07 
 
February 8, 2022 
     
 
Christopher Hansen 
CheckCU.org  
 
Dear Mr. Hansen, 
 
On February 5, 2022, you submitted a Freedom of Information Act (the Act) request by email. 
The request submitted was “Please provide documents sufficient to indicate the names of 
anyone who has served as FOIA Officer from the year 2000 until now, as well as records 
sufficient to indicate the dates that each individual began and ended their terms as FOIA Officer. 

In response to your request, the Village does not have any records regarding this issue for the 
years 2000-2021.  I have attached a copy of the minutes for the June 8, 2021 Village of Rantoul 
Board Meeting which show the approval of Janet Gray, Village Clerk and Lt. Justin Bouse as 
FOIA Officers. 
 
If you have any further questions regarding this matter, please don’t hesitate to contact me at 
(217) 892-6805 or jgray@village.rantoul.il.us. 
  
Sincerely, 

   
Janet E. Gray, MMC 
Freedom of Information Officer 
 

Freedom of Information Office 
333 South Tanner Street, Rantoul, IL 61866 
Ph.217.892.6805  
 
 

 














